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Deliveries to REDUX Recycling in Offenbach 
resuming from September 2019

Dear business partners,

As promised in our communication of 16.05.19, we would like to update  

you on next steps in relation to the fire in our Offenbach production site.  

We expect business to resume at Offenbach in 3 months’ time – although 

our experts are not currently able to assess precisely what remediation 

measures will be necessary. Our Bremerhaven site is not affected by the 

suspension of deliveries. 

Alongside this, we are working intensively to provide alternative recycling so-

lutions. We will update you personally on these in the near future. The entire 

REDUX team is making every effort to ensure we can resume battery recon-

ditioning for you as soon as possible and we are working on the assumption 

that we will be up and running again from September 2019. If we are able to 

resume production earlier than this, we will inform you immediately.

We are sorry not to be able to give you better news at this time. If you have 

any questions, please get in touch with us on tel: +49 69 867 873 00 or by 

email: info@redux-gmbh.de MON to FRI from 7.30 am to 5 pm. 

Yours sincerely

Ingo Rosenfeld			            Holger Kuhlmann
Geschäftsführer			           Geschäftsführer 

Offenbach a.M., 22. May 2019


